Dr. A.P.J. Abdul Kalam Government College
New Town, Rajarhat

Notice No: 1099 Date: 06.03.2024

NOTICE

The college will remain closed on 08th March 2024

(Friday) on the occasion of “Shivaratri”.
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Officer-in-Charge
Dr. A. P. J. Abdul Kalam Government College
New Town, Rajarhat, Kol - 700156

Officer-in-Charge
Dr. A.P.J. Abdul Kalam GovL.
New Town, Rajarhat
Kolkata-700156




